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May 24, 2007

2608

Arthur Coccodrilli, Chairman
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in regard to the proposed regulation #16A-5130 (#2608) requiring
continuing education for professional nurses.

As certified school nurses of DuBois Area School District, we are required to
obtain Act 48 hours to maintain our professional certification.

We are requesting that our required health related act 48 hours be accepted to
meet the criteria for continuing education under the proposed regulation related
to CEU's to maintain our professional RN license.

Respectfully,

Z%Ao&

Diana Uberti, CSN
Jill Deluccia, CSN
Sue Knarr, CSN
Jill Betton, CSN


